***PUBLIC NOTICE ***

THE SEPTEMBER 4, 2018 HEARING SHOWN BELOW HAS BEEN POSTPONED TO SEPTEMBER 18, 2018 – 7:00pm 🚊 📑

PUBLIC HEARING
HAMILTON PLANNING BOARD
September 4, 2018 – 7PM
Hamilton Town Hall- Memorial Room

RECEIVED CLERK'S OFFICE MILTON, MA 3 24 AM 11 23

In accordance with MGL Chap. 40A, the Town of Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on September 4, 2018, at 7PM, in the Memorial Room, Town Hall, 577 Bay Road, to consider an application by the Hamilton Farm, LLC, which is seeking approval for the construction of a common driveway —Town of Hamilton Bylaw 6.2.6 <u>Common Driveway</u>. The common driveway to be located off of Maple Street to accommodate four lots; 1 existing residence at 100 Maple and 3 new residential lots - 159 Asbury Street (Map 47, Lot 186), off Maple Street (Map 48, Lot 9), 100 Maple Street (Map 48, Lot 8). Plans may be viewed at either the Inspectional Services or the Planning Board office during regular Town Hall work hours. All wishing to be heard should attend the hearing.

Patrick Reffett, Director of Planning & Inspections